
1ST ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
SEPTEMBER 29, 2020



Welcome – Paul Sgriccia
Safety Share – Brian Fritz, GFL, Safety 
Ambassador
Board of Directors
Committees



Board of Directors
• Paul Sgriccia, Rochem Americas
• Joe Munem, GFL 
• Vicki Garon, GFL, Wexford County LF
• Bryan Marks, Great Lakes Fusion
• Don Pyle, Delta County Solid Waste 

Authority
• Dar Baas, Kent County DPW
• Matt Biolette, Republic Services
• Matt Williams, St. Clair County, Smiths 

Creek Landfill
• Chris Ulrich, Tetra Tech



• Michigan Great Lakes Chapter
• Committees

• Young Professionals
• Membership
• By-Laws
• Programs & Arrangements
• Nominating

• Safety Ambassadors
• Brian Fritz, GFL – Lower Peninsula
• Don Pyle, Delta County – Upper Peninsula



• Steve Sliver, Executive Director - Michigan 
PFAS Action Response Team (MPART)



• Liz Browne - Acting Director, Materials 
Management Division

• MI Department of Environment, Great 
Lakes and Energy



• Tyler Ganus, Southeast Berrien County 
Landfill Authority, General Manager – YP 
Committee Chair

• Emily Stoler, Southeast Berrien County 
Landfill Authority, Environmental 
Compliance Manager – Region 9 YP 
Liaison



• David Biderman, SWANA, Executive 
Director and CEO – National perspective



• Membership Meeting -
• Questions? 

• Interested in joining a committee?

• Future chapter events

• Next steps to become full SWANA Chapter

• Check out our website

www.swanami.org

http://www.swanami.org/


• Board of Directors Meeting
• Everyone welcome to attend






	1st ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING�September 29, 2020
	Slide Number 2
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4
	Slide Number 5
	Slide Number 6
	Slide Number 7
	Slide Number 8
	Slide Number 9
	Slide Number 10
	Slide Number 11
	Slide Number 12

